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Shire of Halls Creek
Reimagining Social Housing in Halls Creek. 

The Shire of Halls Creek is developing a business case for a new social housing development in Halls Creek, and we would love to hear your views on the design of the homes.

The business case will outline the social and economic case for new homes, with a focus on homes that are designed for the way that people and families like to live, our local climate and to reduce the running costs of living in a home. Work on the business case is about to commence and we hope to have it completed by April next year. 

The Shire has contracted NAJA Business Consulting Services to develop the business case. Getting local input about the types of homes people would like to live in is an important part of this project. Michelle Mackenzie, who is based in Halls Creek, will be setting up meetings and opportunities for people in the community to have their say during November and December.

More information on this important project and how you can become involved will be provided by the Shire and Michelle. In the meantime, if you would like further information about this project, please email Michelle Mackenzie, at michelle@mira-consulting.com.au.

Kind regards,
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Philip Cassell
Chief Executive Officer
31 October 2023
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